
CITY COUNCIL STAFF REPORT 

DATE: December 3, 2014 CONSENT AGENDA 

SUBJECT: REPORT OF ESCALATOR REPAIR AT THE PALM SPRINGS 
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT PURSUANT TO PALM SPRINGS 
MUNICIPAL CODE SECTION 7.04.040. 

FROM: David H. Ready, City Manager 

BY: AIRPORT 

SUMMARY 

Pursuant to section 7.04.040 (3) of the Municipal Code, the City Manager exercised his 
authority to approve the emergency repair Notice To Proceed for the up escalator at the 
Palm Springs International Airport in the amount of $31,498.50 with KONE, Inc. on 
November 20, 2014 to protect the safety of the traveling public at the airport. Section 
7.04.040 (4) requires that a written report of the circumstances for emergency 
purchases in excess of $25,000 be made to the Council at the next regularly scheduled 
meeting after the emergency procurement is made. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive and File. 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

Palm Springs International Airport has two outdoor escalators that provide for the safe 
and efficient movement of passengers up to and down from the Bono Concourse. Both 
of the escalators are original equipment installed during the construction of the facility in 
the late 1999. The up escalator to the Bono Concourse ceased running due to damage 
of steps from failed rider bearings. Due to the long lead time for the special order of 
these replacement parts, and the approaching busy travel season, it was critical that the 
part order and repair process commence as expeditiously as possible. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
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Funds for this emergency repair were available and encumbered from account 416-
6501-56175 for $31,498.50. 

T~ 
Executive Director, Airport 
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